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SUNDAY 14TH OCTOBER 2018 

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEKS 

MULLAGH 

Sun.14th@11am. John Neenan  Months Mind 
Sun.21st@11am. Special Intention 
 

QUILTY 

Sat.13th@7.15pm. Mary Reidy  1st Anniversary 
   J.C. Talty 12th Anniversary 
Sat.20th@7.15pm. Special Intention 
 

COORE   

Sun.14th@9.30am. Special Intention 
Sun.21st@9.30am. Special Intention 
 

 
 21/10/2018 MINISTRY OF THE WORD 

Mullagh 
Sun.21st@11am. Mary O’Gorman 
Quilty 
Sat.20th@7.15pm. Rita O’Dwyer 
Coore 
Sun21st@9.30am Katelyn Hehir 

 

 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

Mullagh 
Sun.21st@11am Helen McGrath & Theresa Donnellan 
Quilty 
Sat.20th@7.15pm Rita Murphy & Michael Kelleher 
Coore 
Sun.21st@9.30am Catherine Sexton & Mary Nugent 

 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Mullagh 
Sun.21st@11am. Group  C 
Quilty 
Sat.20th@7.15pm. Group  A 
Coore 
Sun.21st@9.30am  Group  A 

 

Rosary Rota 
Sat. 13th October at 7.15pm in Quilty Mary McCarthy 
Sat. 20th October at 7.15pm in Quilty Eddie Donnellan 
Sat. 27th October at 7.15pm in Quilty Anne O’Kelly 

Sat. 3rd November at 7.15pm in Quilty Anthony Murphy 
 
 

Date for your Diary:Date for your Diary:Date for your Diary:Date for your Diary:    
Mass of Remembrance for all who have passed away 
during the year will be on Friday 16th November in 
Mullagh Church.  All names of the people who were 

buried in this Parish will be included in the Mass.   
If anyone would like to include anyone that was buried 
outside this Parish, please contact the Parish Office  

065 7087161. 
 

Garda vetting formsGarda vetting formsGarda vetting formsGarda vetting forms    
Most of the Garda vetting forms have been returned to 
the Parish Office, but we are still waiting for a few more 
to be returned.  Could you please return this week as 

they need to be delivered to the Killaloe Diocesan 
Office.  Thank You. 

DAILY MASSES NEXT WEEK  MULLAGH 
Prayer Service & Communion on Monday 

10am Mass - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  
 
 

We welcome the Confirmation Children to their Enrolment Ceremony 
this Saturday 13th October 7.15pm in Quilty Church.  

A practice for this will take place on Friday 12th October at 7.30pm in Quilty 
Church.  

 

Ministries of Catechist and Pastoral Care Recently Bishop Fintan 
launched two new ministries in the Diocese.  It is hoped that people would 
put themselves forward to help with passing on the precious gift of faith to 
others (ie helping with First Communion and confirmation preparations) 

working with parents ands young people to pass on the precious gift of faith. 
A key question in the future is going to be  
“Who will pass on the wonderful gift of Faith” 

Also linked on the night was the Ministry of Pastoral care.  In the future 
people will be needed to visit the sick, to visit those living alone, to reach out 
to those who are vulnerable in our community.  It is also envisaged that 

people would train to conduct funeral services.  In the Funeral Parlour and to 
pray at the graveyard.  If anybody is interested in getting involved in either of 
these two ministries you might contact Fr. Donagh or any member of the 

Pastoral Council. 
 

1993 County Final 
Kilmurry Ibrickane are celebrating the 25th anniversary of the 1993 County 
Final win. We are looking for any picture you may have of the match or the 
celebration in 1993. Please can you contact Paul on 0873663739 if have any 

or email them to pro.kilmurryibrickane.clare@gaa.ie 
 

Meeting of all PASTORAL COUNCILS in the area on Wednesday 17th 
October at 8pm in the Bellbridge House Hotel.  All pastoral council members 

are asked to attend. 
 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENTS TALK on Tuesday 16th October at 7.30pm 
in the Bellbridge House Hotel.  All parents are requested to attend. 

 

Entering the Kingdom of Love 
Jesus saw that the rich young man had great potential, so he 

invited him to enter the world of sharing.  But he wasn’t up to it—
riches got in the way.  As he went away a sadness descended 
on him, the sadness that descends on us when we choose to 
live for ourselves.  Even though Jesus was sad to see him go, 
nevertheless, he let him go.  There’s no point in forcing people 
to make sacrifices.  If you take things from people, they are 
impoverished; but if you can get them to give up, they are 

enriched.  People are essentially good, but this goodness has to 
be awakened and called forth, if they are to enter the  

kingdom of love. 

Parish Office Open: 
Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday   - 
9.30am to 2.30pm.  
Office closed on 
Wednesdays.  

Tabhair Aire ‘Take 
Care’ KIB 

Bereavement 
Support Group 
085 842 3087 

 

OCTOBER ANNIVERSARY MASSES: 
Saturday 27th in Quilty Church 

Sunday 28th in Coore & Mullagh churches 
 

NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARY MASSES:  
Saturday 3rd & Saturday 24th in Quilty Church.   

Sunday 4th & Sunday 29th in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 
 

DECEMBER ANNIVERSARY MASSES: 
Saturday 1st & Saturday 29th In Quilty Church.  

Sunday 2nd & Sunday 30th in Coore & Mullagh Churches. 

Basket Collection 

7/10/18 

€ 

MARRIAGE:  We wish every blessing to Marita Kirwan & Adam Dean who were 
married this weekend in Quilty Church. 
SYMPATHY:  We extend our sympathy to the  O’Loughlin Family on the death 
of Anne nee Burke .  To the Walsh Family on the death of Eddie, arrangements 
to be announced later. May her gentle soul rest in peace.   
THANK YOU: A sincere thanks to all who contributed to the Coffee Afternoon 
for Cahercalla Hospice.  €345 collected.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 
THE MATT TALBOT NOVENA begins on Monday 15th of October and 
continues for two more Monday nights in St Senans Church Kilrush at 
7.30pm  Speakers: 15th Oct- Family Resource Centre  22nd Oct-Fr Martin 
Shanahan  29th Oct-Bishop Fintan Monahon. 
CHRISTMAS PILGRIMAGE GROUP TO THE HOLY LAND 19h – 27th 
December 2018 (Last Remaining Places) Taking in Bethlehem, 
Jerusalem  (Mount of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, Last Supper Room and 
Calvary), Mount Tabor, Cana, Nazareth, Jericho, River Jordan,  Dead Sea and 
Sea of Galilee. Contact James Treacy  061-921470 or 0860572216 payments 
can be made in instalments before December. 
BISHOP FINTAN is interested in forming small groups across the Diocese that 
would be interested in exploring a spirituality of creation through talks, walks and 
other activities. For more information contact Fr. Ger FitzGerald at 085-2105450 
or Peadar Kirby at the Cloughjordan Eco Village at peadar.kirby@gmail.com 
INVITATION TO A CONVERSATION EVENING – KILLALOE DIOCESE. You 
are warmly invited to “Conversation Evenings” in the Killaloe diocese at venues 
and dates below. An evening to explore where we are at this juncture as 
Church.  How are we at this present time, post-referendum, post-diocesan 
changes, post-papal visit, post-World Meeting of Families.  Where are we 
regarding faith, belief, prayer, spirituality.  How do we feel at this point in 
time?  What direction are we going?  Where can we find God in all that’s 
happening? After an opening prayer  and a brief introduction there will be an 
opportunity for discussion, opinion, sharing and conversation.  All are welcome 
to attend. The gatherings are not intended to discuss Church Structures.  We 
have had many such gatherings already to do that.  It is more about how we are 
as a faith community in the light of the eventful year we have just had. Tuesday 
October 23rd – Community Centre, Kilrush – 8.00 pm – for all West Clare 
Pastoral Areas. 
K.I.B. LOTTO :     numbers drawn - 13, 17, 23, 27 on  8th October 2018. No 
Jackpot Winner.  €100 winner: Jason Mccann London. €20 Winners: Tom 

O’Gorman c/o JJ Killeen.  Sinead O’Brien, Mullagh.  Noel & M. Moroney, 
Mullagh.  Ger Mescall, Clonadrum, Mullagh. Dan Daly, Rhineroe Quilty.  This 

weeks Jackpot was €3,400 next week €3,600. Please Support Kilmurry IB. 

Sports lotto on  www.locallotto.ie. Next Week’s Venue; “Moroney’s” 15/10/18 
OCTOBER DRAW FOR THE KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA CLUB 
DEVELOPMENT FUND (300 CLUB) 2018/19 took place on Monday the 1st of 
October. The 1st name drawn was Carmel Galvin; Quilty, who received €500 
and the following 5 names drawn all received €100 each 1. Michael Daly; 
Kilmurry 2. Steve & Seano; Quilty 3. Gerry Haran; Miltown 4. Christy McCarthy; 
Clounlaheen 5. Michael Talty Jnr; Caherush. The November draw will take place 
on the 5th of November live on our Facebook page. 
SET DANCING CLASSES:  Has resumed at the Westbridge Miltown Malbay on 
Thursday night 4th October.  Beginners - 8.30pm - 9.30pm.  Advanced 9.30pm 
to 11pm.  Further information from Mary Clancy 087 6323360. 
KILRUSH COMMUNITY SCHOOL: Night Classes – Autumn 2018: Spanish 
Classes for Beginners  -Thursdays for 8 weeks €100 7.30 p.m. - 9.30 p.m. 

Cooking & Baking - Thursdays for 8 weeks €100 7.30 p.m. - 9.30 p.m. Classes 

commence on Week Beginning Thursday, 11th October 2018 for eight weeks. 
Please contact Kilrush Community School on 065 9051359 if interested. 

FESTIVE FOOD DEMONSTRATION & FASHION SPECIAL EVENT with Kevin 
Dundon on Wednesday 21 November, 8pm at Glor Ennis, tickets €20 hosted by 

Ciana Campbell with demonstrations by celebrity chef Kevin Dundon and 
fashion on show by Annette's Boutique. All proceeds go to the Ray of Sunshine 
Foundation CHY no. 20856, a Clare based charity that brings brings volunteers 
to Kenya to carry out building projects.You can get your tickets now 
at www.glor.ie or contact Box Office: 065 684 3103. info@glor.ie  
LYMPHODEMA MANAGEMENT for Cancer Patients available free of charge at 
Slainte an Chlair, Clare Cancer Support, Kilnamona. Please contact 087-
6912396. 
LOCAL SULOTION TO PLASTIC POLLUTION: At the Armada Hotel on 
Tuesday 23rd October at 7.30pm.  Theresa O’Donohoe Environmental Activist, 
Ken O’Sullivan Documentary Film Maker & Cillian Murphy Make Kilkee plastic 
free will be in attendance. Free event! 
ACCOMMODATION WANTED:  Mature man is looking for long term 
accommodation.  Preferably close to Miltown Malbay, as is a carer, has HAP.  
Please contact Eddy 087 1148487. 
ELVIS IS COMING TO KNOCKERRA: On 17th November Patrick Johnson is 
coming from The USA to perform his World Famous Elvis Tribute Show. All 
proceeds are going to West Clare Cancer Centre. Check out Killimer Parish 
Facebook page.To Book call 089 241 2943  

THANK YOU: On behalf of North clare mha collection we would like to 
thank you for your generous contribution to our recent church gate 
collection.  
AUDITIONS FOR 'THE WEST GOT TALENT' will take place in Cooraclare 
Hall on Saturday the 27th of October with the grand finale taking place on 
Saturday 10th of November in Cooraclare Hall.  Auditions will take place in 

front of a panel of judges and there will be a fee of €20 payable on that 

day . If you would like to secure an audition  please   text Breda on 086 
8575433 or private message our Facebook page The West got talent. 
OLD CARD GAME AT JIM DALY’S: Starts back Friday 19th October for the 
winter. All are welcome. 
6TH ANNUAL POKER CLASSIC in aid of the West Clare Cancer Centre 
takes place on Sunday 4th November 2018 at the Westbridge Bar Miltown 

Malbay at 7pm.  Tickets €25.00.  €1,500.00 pro rata prize money.  For further 
information and to avail of tickets, contact Matt Keating on (086) 6049444.   
FASHION SHOW & AUCTION in Aid if Missionvale Ireland on Friday 19th 
October at 8pm at Scariff Community College Sports Hall.  Tickets €20  
OIDHREACHT AN CHLÁIR presents a video interview (by Harry Hughes) of 
Michael O’Loughlin of Ballyvaskin on Monday, October 15 at 8.30pm in The 
Malbay. Miltown Malbay.  Michael  talks of his youth in Milford House, his 
enterprising grandfather and father, who founded the Milford Céilí Band (1939
-42), his career as a carpenter, and his voluntary work as technical director of 
Scoil Samhraidh Willie Clancy and as Stage Manager for 77 musical society 
productions. Admission free.  Tá fáilte roimh chách.   
 The remaining interviews in this 2017 OaC project, Community Memories as 
a community cohesion resource for young and old, funded by the Irish Public 
Bodies (IPB) Community Engagement Fund, will be shown at The Malbay on 
Monday nights between now and November 26.  
BIG BINGO in Cooraclare on Sunday 28th October.  This is a 50th 
Anniversary Celebration of Bingo in Cooraclare. Guaranteed payout €3700 
on the night with free raffle of very good prizes. 
CLARE TYPE 1 DIABETES MEETUP -  TUESDAY 16TH OCTOBER; The 
next meet up of the Type 1 Diabetes Group in Clare will take place 
on  Tuesday 16th October  at 8pm in The Temple Gate Hotel, Ennis. The 
meetings are free to attend, open to anyone who wants to learn more about 
Type 1 Diabetes and an excellent opportunity to meet others. If you would 
like more information about our support group call Grainne at 087 654 8320 
or email clarebranchdfi@gmail.com. The Clare Type 1 Diabetes group meets 
every second month and information about future meetings can be obtained 
from the above contact information. 
KILRUSH CHORAL SOCIETY: Would you be interested in being part of 
Kilrush Choral Society’s 2019 Production of ‘Oklahoma!’ If so call Ger at 086 
8241209 ASAP for further details. 
POKER IN MORONEY’S BAR, MULLAGH on Friday 19th October starting at 
9pm.  €50 entry, no buybacks! All money paid in - paid out on the night!   

Best of Luck To Kilmurry Ibrickane in the 

County Semi-Final this weekend against 

Ennistymon! 

Christmas Shoeboxes: The pupils and staff of Mullagh 

N.S. are again this year taking part in the 'Team Hope 

Shoebox Appeal'. This is a great opportunity to create an 

awareness amongst our young people of those less 

fortunate than themselves. Anyone who wishes to join us 

in this worthwhile venture can collect information 

leaflets from the school or contact Connie on 

0879446374. Please return filled shoeboxes to Mullagh 

N.S. together with 4 euro to cover transport costs, on or 

before Monday, November 6th. Also if anyone has spare 

shoeboxes that they aren't using, could they be dropped 

into the school for use in this appeal. Many thanks for 

your continued support. 


